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SHCC LISTSERV #2 
 

The SHCC LISTSERV provides updates on important, time-sensitive information about the administration of your Section 8 HAP Contract and other items of interest released by HUD.


Sent: Tuesday, September 11, 2007 3:25 PM
To: UpdateSHCC
Subject: Notice from HUD for Apartment Managers Serving Tenants Displaced by Hurricanes Katrina and Rita
HUD officials in Fort Worth asked that we pass the following information along to owners and agents of the properties in our portfolio as many of you may have affected residents.

If you have tenants that were displaced from a HUD-insured or assisted multifamily property* as a result of Hurricanes Katrina or Rita, HUD has posted important information on its “Opportunity to Return” guidance for you and your tenants at: http://www.hud.gov/local/index.cfm?state=la
 

    Opportunity to Return Guidance  - All households displaced from a HUD insured and/or assisted multifamily property as a result of a Presidential Declared Disaster (PDD) must be provided the opportunity to return to the unit they occupied at the time of a PDD once the unit is repaired, restored or otherwise becomes available for re-occupancy. In addition, residents who occupied units at the time of a PDD that are destroyed, condemned or substantially damaged and the Section 8 Housing Assistance Payment (HAP) contract is transferred to a new property must be afforded the opportunity to move to the new property. More… http://www.hud.gov/offices/hsg/mfh/hto/additionalguidance.pdf
    Frequently Asked Questions - http://www.hud.gov/local/la/library/2007-09-06.cfm
    For More Information - Displaced tenants should contact the management agent of their former apartment complex. Find out how by going to: http://www.hud.gov/local/la/library/2007-08-31.cfm

It is critical that displaced tenants provide these agents with current address and telephone contact information. 

 * The Opportunity to Return guidance specifically addresses displaced residents of FHA-insured, or assisted (Project-Based Section 8), multifamily properties. For a list of properties covered under the Opportunity to Return guidance, please see: 

http://www.hud.gov/local/la/library/2007-08-31.cfm 


